
Press release 
AG and Board  
of Directors : the 
adventure continues !
 
The local authorities and all the partners of the Montpellier 
2028 association met on Tuesday 09 January at the Corum 
in Montpellier for a meeting of the Board of Directors and an 
Extraordinary General Meeting. 

Over the last few months, Montpellier 2028 has been driving 
forward a project that has created a common ground. This 
meeting of the Board of Directors was an opportunity to present 
a collective assessment of the actions carried out during the 
bid phase and to look back at all the progress made during 
this wonderful adventure, which has given rise to so many new 
initiatives that will remain as many achievements.

At the meeting of the Board of Directors, the members of the 
association unanimously endorsed the desire to continue along 
the collective path with joint initiatives in the M28 region around 
themes that are still essential, such as the ecological transition, 
Europe and inclusion; specific programming in 2024, particularly 
around youth and cross-sectorality. These initiatives could take 
a number of different forms: calls for projects, funding for 
engineering in targeted locations, funding for themed collective 
initiatives, and grants for residencies. A meeting of the Board of 
Directors will be held before the summer to set the association’s 
main objectives, a timetable for implementation and the resources 
required.

Afterwards, everyone was invited to a convivial moment at the 
Brasserie du Corum, in the presence of all the association’s 
partners (sponsors and project promoters). Founding members, 
associate members, guest members and partners all showed their 
enthusiasm for building the future together.

 
Michaël Delafosse : « The M28 adventure is continuing and is 
committed to a common transformative ambition in the face of the 
major challenges of the territory for today and the years to come. »
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